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To Parents/Guardians:  
  

Your child is attending a school receiving Title I federal funds through the Elementary and Secondary 
Education Act (ESEA). This Federal law requires that parents be notified of their right to know the 
professional qualifications of their child's teacher(s) in core academic subject areas, including the 
following: 

 
1.  The type of state credential or license that the teacher holds. Some teachers will have a credential 

in a particular subject area, such as English or mathematics, and others will have a multiple 
subject credential, which allows them to teach a variety of subjects, such as in elementary 
schools. 

 

2.  The education level and subject area of the teacher’s college degree(s). All teachers have a 
bachelor’s degree, and many teachers have graduate degrees beyond the bachelor’s, such as a 
masters or doctoral degree. 

 

In addition to the qualifications of the teacher, if a paraprofessional (teacher’s aide) provides your child 
services, you may also request information about his or her qualifications. Many paraprofessionals have 
two years of college, and others have passed a test that verifies their qualifications. 
 

For additional information parents can go to the District website, parent portal, www.pusd.us  or go 
directly to https://www2.ed.gov/policy/elsec/leg/essa/faq/essa-faqs.pdf  and the California Commission 
on Teacher Credentialing website, www.ctc.ca.gov 

 
If you would like this information, please contact Dr. Sarah Rudchenko at 626-396-3600 X88778 or 
rudchenko.sarah@pusd.us .  
 

Sincerely, 


